A full day training of Public Financial Management System (PFMS) was held at ICMR Hqrs. on 20th June 2017. This training was conducted by MoHFW-PFMS section officials in coordination with ICMR Finance & Accounts division.
Sr. FA ICMR, Ms. Ritu Dillon chaired the training session & welcomed all the participants.
Dr. Chanchal Goyal, Scientist-D, ISRM division coordinated the training and Dr. M S Chalga helped PFMS officials in conduction of the training. In this training, Sr. Accounts Officer Mr. Vinod Sharma, along with all the officials of finance & Accounts division as well as nodal officers from each of the 32 institutes participated. Total participation was 70 in number.

